
Original Message----- 
From: Diane [mailto:freeprss@wavecable.com] 
Sent: Sunday, April 29, 2012 7:09 PM 
To: Planning & Development Services 
Subject: Skagit County CP Amendment: PL11-0250 (Lake Erie Trucking) 
Importance: High 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
We understand that a sizeable number of citizens living in the South Fidalgo Area 
are opposed to redesignating the 35 acres identified in PL11-0250. For several 
justifiaible reasons, including drainage problems and the fact that the South 
Fidalgo Sub-Area plan is still on the drawing table, we agree with the position 
taken by those citizens. 
Respectfully, 
Diane Freethy, President 
 
SKAGIT CITIZENS ALLIANCE for RURAL PRESERVATION 
 
PO Box 762, Sedro-Woolley WA 98284 
 
360-856-2290 
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